
 
 

NOTICE OF A SPECIAL MEETING 

OF THE 

COCONINO COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD 

 

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the Board members and general public 

that the Coconino Community College District Governing Board will hold a meeting open to the 

public on Friday, January 20, 2017 at 4:00 pm in the Board Room at the Lone Tree Campus, 

2800 S. Lone Tree Road, Flagstaff, Arizona 86005. 

 
AGENDA 

Swearing In Ceremony 

Ms. Patricia Garcia and Dr. Marie Peoples will be sworn in as recently elected members of the 

District Governing Board. 

 

Three or more board members may be present at this event.  No business will be conducted.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
The public is invited to check for addenda which may be posted up to 24 hours prior to the meeting.  Anyone needing reasonable 

accommodations (due to a disability) to attend this event or materials published in an alternate format, contact the Office of the 

President at (928)226-4217 at least 72 hours in advance of the meeting. 

 

I, April Sandoval, certify that this notice of public meeting prepared pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, was posted on the 11th  day 

of January 2017 at 4:00 PM. 

 


